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Mr. D.B. Muldrew,
Defence Research Board,

m see Canada.

Dear Mr. Muldrew,

, Two years ago I received a grn of
your report discussing eleciron density the ¥
region measured from Alouwette satellite, Three
regions of low electron density coneentrie with

4the north geomagnetic pole were shown. This pre \

has become mislald by my colleague here,G.R.A., Ellis.
I wondexr if the sud of the repori ever appeared
in print formelly? If so, please supply a suitable
reference; or paxhaps you can send a reprint. If not,
I would like to secure a copy of the latest wersion
of your findings. This I intend to include with

»y radio astronomy results now being organized into

a scientific paper.

Yours faithfully,
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